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The current system in expensive, inconvenient, and unfair. 
Having previously lived in Victoria I find it frustrating to have to arrange CTP 
insurance separate from my registration, particularly as it is necessary every year to 
check prices from the various insurers. 
For my 2008 Ford Ranger utility the renewal cost for May 2016 varies from $308 to 
$562. In other years the most expensive quote has been double the cheapest. This 
is a ridiculous situation. Some people, particularly those without access to the 
internet, are probably paying much more than they should. 
I do not see why NSW cannot have a system the same as that in Victoria. 
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